
From: Clem, Sarah
To: Barnett, Mary; Wise, Jim
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533687592931
Date: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 8:53:19 AM

Comments for the list.  They discuss algae but they also mention impairment.

-----Original Message-----
From: Leamons, Bryan
Sent: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Clem, Sarah; Lemaster, Jeff
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533687592931

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 7:21 PM
To: Help-Water
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533687592931

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: jdcreager@hotmail.com
Name: John Creager
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: Rt 1 Box 419-C
City: Western Grove
State: AR
Zip: 72685
Phone Number: (870) 577-8956
Division: Water
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1533687592931
Date: 8/7/2018
Time: 7:17:03 PM

Questions Comments:

Big Creek and Buffalo River. Since the take over of the river by the NPS there has always been the 
algae. Even 50 years ago at Kyles landing there was algae. There is no need to list either as impaired.  I
live here and 90% of the complainers never lived here they just visit once or twice a year. The Rivers
are at record low water this year lack of rainfall. Is there a comparison with any other water sheds in
the Ozarks? Was there studies done when the park service took over  in 1972?
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